Request NY State Police to Check on your Property

For anyone who desires the NY State Police to periodically check on your property during the off season, you need to do the following, each year:

Send a letter to:

	State Police, Fredonia Barracks
	Attn: Station Commander Hendrick
	10274 Route 60
	Fredonia, NY 14063

The letter needs to include the following:

· Location of your property
· How long you’d like the check to last
· Others allowed on your property (i.e. Lawn care providers, contractor’s, etc.)
· Emergency contact info

If approved, a Trooper will be assigned to post a sign, and begin checking on your property.

This is a yearly process, so you need to do the letter each year to request the service.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Any questions, please call State Police at 716-679-1520.
